Fern Ridge Middle School HASS Water Testing Summary

11/17/24

Initial HASS water testing was completed on 2/1/23. A total of 48 samples were collected in
accordance with ODE guidelines. Of those only two had results that were above the allowable
limits. Fixtures 20840200-020DW and 20840200-039DW were removed from service until
remediation could take place. Both were replaced with new fixtures and retested on 4/26/23.
The retests had results that were within the allowable limits and the fixtures were returned to

service. No additional action is needed.



